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Scottish Conservative and
Unionist Association

11 Atholl Crescent Edinburgh EH3 8HG

Telephone: 031-229 1342

DWM/GA

15th October 1982.

Ian Gow, Esq., MP.,
Parliamentary Private Secretary

to the Prime Minister,
10 Downing Street,
LONDON.

Dear Ian,

Thank you for sending me Ian Dalziel's letter of
30th September on the subject of devolution in Scotland.

I have recently discussed this with the Secretary
of State, the Chairman of the Party and my own office
bearers and we are all agreed that no commitment to
devolution for Scotland should be made between now and
the election.

No doubt if you wish me to elaborate you will ask
me to.

Kind regards,

411 Yours sincerely,

ZL-

D.W. Mitchell
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